
 
Can the Union Shop allow students to heat their own food in the microwave? 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Proposed by: Nimat Choudhury 
Seconded by: Sahra Yusuf 
 
What do you want? 
I recently found out that students cannot heat their own food with the microwave in 
the Union Shop, and can only heat food that is bought from the union shop. I think 
this is a problem because I'm sure numerous students bring their own food to 
campus for many reasons, and not being able to heat it up to eat a warm meal 
seems unpleasant, especially as we have now entered Winter. 

Why do you want it? 
I would like this changed, as when I was first told about this, I was very surprised and 
ended up eating a cold lunch, which ideally would've been much better if it was 
warm, if not hot. 
 
What impact will this have? 
Having this microwave policy changed would mean students are able to eat their own 
food warn or hot if they want to. During colder days, hot food is much more preferred 
for obvious reasons, for many students, and allowing students to heat their own food 
can benefit them if they bring their own food in order to not buy more food, as small 
costs everyday quickly add up. 

 

 
 


